STATE OF WASHINGTON

CONSERVATION COMMISSION

PO Box 47721 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7721  (360) 407-6200 * FAX (360) 407-6215

April 26, 2017

Charissa Waters

Associate Long Range Planner
Thurston County Planning
2000 Lakeridge Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98502-6045

Re:  Approval of Voluntary Stewardship Program Work Plan by Technical Panel

Dear Charissa:

The Voluntary Stewardship Program (VSP) Technical Panel (TP) has reviewed the work
plan submitted by Thurston County and has approved the work plan at a formal review

meeting on April 20, 2017.

As a result of the approval of the work plan by the TP, and in accordance with RCW
36.70A.725(3)(a)(ii), the Director of the Commission must approve the work plan.

Therefore, by this letter, as Executive Director of the Washington State Conservation
Commission, | formally approve the work plan for Thurston County as of the date of this
letter.

Thank you for your continued engagement in and support of VSP If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me.

Slncerely,

Wiad”

Mark Clark
Executive Director



